
Dear Chair and Committee Members: 

The National Popular Vote is absolutely necessary if we are to 

restore a measure of fairness in our democratic process. Oregon 

must sign on. Please pass this legislation out of committee so 

that it can receive a vote by the House and continue on to the 

Senate. This is critical! 

Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

Judith Armatta, J.D. 

7903 SE Salmon St. 

Portland, OR 97215 

571-501-5783 

juditharmatta@gmail.com 
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